
West Lenexa Announcements for Week May 9 

Sabbath- The service starts at 9:45 am with music, 10 am Sermon from It is 
Written, 11 am Sabbath School and special music. You can join in by using 
YouTube or Zoom.  Sabbath School is on Zoom only and the church service is 
available on both Zoom and YouTube. The Zoom and YouTube links are on the 
church’s website www.westlenexsda.org. 

Online Church- The church board met and will continue to have online services 
until May 16.   

Kansas- Nebraska Conference- A few weeks ago, Pastor Ron Carlson preached for 
West Lenexa. You can subscribe to his and the conference’s weekly newsletter at 
https://www.ks-ne.org. Camp meeting that was scheduled for the end of May has 
been cancelled.  

Hope Awakens- The It is Written series will last until May 16 will programs on 
Sabbath mornings and evenings, Tuesdays, and Wednesdays at 6 pm. Visit the 
website https://hopeawakens.com for more details.  

It is Written- They need a couple more Bible workers. Contact Pastor Lawrence 
heartlandsda@gmail.com if you are interested in following up with participants as 
an online Bible worker.  

One in a Million- is a Zoom women’s ministries Bible study from the Kansas- 
Nebraska conference based on the book One in a Million by Priscilla Shirer. You 
can order it from the Adventist Book Center. Meetings take place starting on May 5 
from 9-10:30 am. Contact Peggy at pkglass.ks-ne.org 402-488-3395 or Sue 
Carlson at scarlson@ks-ne.org.  

Offering- You can make contributions online through the church or the 
AdventistGiving.org websites. If you prefer, you can mail a check to the church. 
Please indicate categories for distribution on checks. Ask the treasurer if you don’t 
see a category that you want online. 24450 West 83rd Street Lenexa, KS 66227 

5.4.2020 deposit 
Lamb's offering; $50.00. Capital Campaign: $0. Church budget:$1,010.00 

4.25.2020 deposit 
Capital Campaign: $1,346.00. Church Budget: $943.00 
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Youth- Children’s ministries has programs on most Friday’s through the same 
church Zoom link. Contact Gail Smith blueele1@yahoo.com for more details.  

Midland Musings 
Preparations are well underway for an exciting 2020-2021 school year at Midland 
Adventist Academy. We are expecting a number of applications and it is important 
to us that your child has a reserved seat in the classroom. If you would like 
information regarding enrollment, please contact us at maa@midlandacademy.org 
or 913.268.7400. 

Prayer- If you have any prayer requests that you want to share with everyone 
please send them to Mary Knight curliq40@gmail.com. 

Food Pantry Numbers 
 

DATE FAMILIES 0-17 18-64 65+ TOTAL SERVED
2020 3RD QUARTER

January 8' 59 76 123 40 239

January 15' 58 75 117 38 230

January 22' 52 73 118 30 221

January 29' 70 108 146 44 298

February 5' 61 109 120 45 274

February 12' 46 74 102 17 193

February 19' 69 89 134 46 269

February 26' 63 88 141 42 271

March 4' 59 78 130 39 247

March 11' 65 102 134 37 273

March 18' closed 0 0 0 0

March 25' 48 89 118 17 224

April 1' 58 85 122 25 232 2971 individuals

April 8' 54 62 116 17 195 4TH QUARTER

April 15' 52 70 122 20 212

April 22' 52 82 134 18 234

April 29' 55 77 130 10 217

May 6' 58 109 125 11 245

May 13' 0

May 20' 0

May 27' 0

June 3' 0

June10' 0

June 17' 0

June 24' 0
0

0 1103 individuals
RUNNING TOTAL 979 1446 2132 496 4074 4074

1ST HALF OF YEAR

YEAR END TOTAL 979 1446 2132 496 4074
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New Haven Marketplace  
We will open the Marketplace for pick up orders only on May 5th from 3:00 PM 
- 6:00 PM.  Please note, we will not be open for delivering orders again until May 
19th.  So stock up for Mother's day next week!  Here is how it will work: 
1.  Email the church with your vegetarian order 
at newhavensda@gmail.com by 12:00 Noon, May 4th  
2.  We will email you back with the exact amount you will need to pay for your 
food.  We will accept CHECKS only.   Please make the checks payable to the 
Marketplace.     
3.  Tuesday, drive up to the Office door, (where you usually enter to go to the 
Marketplace), call Dan Darrell at 816-507-6548.  
4.  Open the trunk of your car and Dan will put your food inside, come to your car 
window and collect the check.  
If you have any questions, please contact the New Haven Church Office 
at newhavensda@gmail.com. 

Kami Fadare 
kof5d3@gmail.com
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